
Healthy People 2010 Focus Area Progress Review 

Occupational Safety and Health 
February 18, 2004 

1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. 
Room 729-G, HHH Bldg 

I. Welcome and Introductions 

  Howard Zucker, M.D. 

Deputy Assistant Secretary for Health (Designee) 


II. Overview 

John Howard, M.D. 

Director, National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health, CDC 


III. Data Presentation

  Edward Sondik, Ph.D. 

Director, National Center for Health Statistics, CDC 


IV. Progress and Challenges on the Way to the 2010 Targets 

  John Howard, M.D. 

Director, National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health, CDC  


V. Discussion of Barriers and Opportunities 

All Participants 

VI. Wrap-Up 

  Carter Blakey 
Acting Director, Office of Disease Prevention and Health Promotion 

VII. Summary of Meeting and Next Steps

  Howard Zucker, M.D. 

Deputy Assistant Secretary for Health (Designee) 



